
Proposed amendment to motion concerning lack of water supply on Isle of Sheppey 

 

For the following sentence to be added to point 3) of the motion:  

The Chief Executive at SBC is asked to write to the Secretary of State at DEFRA to 
request that the supply and distribution of water is brought back into full public 
control. 

So that the wording at point 3) in full states: 

3) For the Chief Executive to make a formal complaint to the Water Services 
Regulation Authority (Ofwat) over the recent outage.   

The Chief Executive is asked to write to the CEO of Southern Water to notify them of 
this decision. A copy of this complaint should also be issued to the MP for 
Sittingbourne and Sheppey and the Secretary of State at the Department for 
Environment, Food and Rural Affairs. 

The Chief Executive at SBC is asked to write to the Secretary of State at DEFRA to 
request that the supply and distribution of water is brought back into full public 
control. 

Proposer: Councillor Steve Davey 

Seconder: Councillor Tim Gibson 


